
Week of: August 25th, 2021

CONTACT MRS. KEMP

Mrs. Kemp’s 2nd Grade Class

Email: ekemp@saintscjm.com
Phone: (616) 754-3416

Please make sure your student 
has a water bottle for daily use 
in the classroom.  It should have 
a leak-proof lid and be easy for 
your student to open & close.  

Please put your student’s name 
or initials on it as well.  This will 
help us to avoid any mix-ups.

WATER BOTTLES

We will take a daily 
snack break around 8:45 
a.m.  Please make sure 

your student has a small, 
dry snack to eat while he 

or she works.  Good 
ideas are granola bars, 

pretzels or crackers.

DAILY SNACK BREAK

OUR LEARNING
Welcome back to school!  This 

continues to be the most 
unique back-to-school time I 
can remember.  Even though 

things seem uncertain and 
stressful, please know that I 
place your student’s safety, 

growth, and emotional 
well-being above all else.  My 

goal for the first weeks of 
school is to make sure your 

student feels like a part of our 
class and can gradually adjust 

to being back in the 
classroom.  We will ease back 
into a regular routine.  Thank 
you for entrusting your child’s 

education to me!


